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Sincerely, 

Chris Cosgrove, B.Sc. 
Hospital Administrator 

We know how hard it has been to not be with your pet during an exam and we have missed having you 
there with us.  Which is why, as of Friday, July 2nd, we will be reopening our doors to our clients in both our 
waiting area and our exam rooms!

All of our staff have had at least 1 COVID vaccine and just to be safe, until we reach phase 4 reopening, 
you will still be required to wear a mask and disinfect your hands upon entry and we will continue to 
decontaminate touch points.  For those that would prefer to wait a bit longer to reduce social distancing, or 
who prefer not to wear a mask, we are still happy to provide curbside service for you and your pets, just 
ring the bell for service and we will come right out.

From all of us at Mahalo Veterinary Hospital, we would like to thank you for your cooperation during this 
challenging time.  We know it's been hard.  But by working together, we have been able to keep our staff, 
clients, and those around us COVID free and we are proud of you and our community for pulling together to 
"bend the curve" so that we could now be together again.

So give us a call and come right in, we can't wait to be with you as a family again!


